VILLAGE OF SLEEPY HOLLOW
VILLAGE BOARD MEETING MINUTES APRIL 3,2017

The regular meeting of the Sleepy Hollow Corporate Authorities was called to order at 7:45 p.m. at
the Sleepy Hollow Village Hall.

There was a roll call of the Village Board. Board members in attendance were President Stephan
Pickett and Trustees Joseph Nemec and Jeff Seiler. Trustees Scott Finney, Dennis Fudala, Russell
Getz and Donald Ziemba were absent. Also in attendance were Village Attorney Mark Schuster,
Village Engineer Jeff Steele, Director of Finance Ellen Volkening and Police Chief James Linane.

Since there was not a quorum of the Board present, the meeting adjourned.
Respectfully submitted,

Norine Olson

Village Clerk



